
 
                                    

 
 

The MiDS are enjoying singing again: come and join us!  
 
The Mid Devon Singers has not met since spring 2020 until recently 
but was able to meet from Friday 11 June, meeting at Swallow 
Court, Jersey Farm, near Junction 27, in the courtyard.  
 
It was great to welcome many new members and see the group in 
action again, meeting old friends, making new ones, and enjoying 
the drinks and snacks at the reception. Singing in the courtyard did 
work, acoustically, as we expected and singing for just over one 
hour simply to enjoy and introduce some of the songs we are 
singing this term: I Feel the Earth Move and Will You Stil Love Me 
Tomorrow (by Carole King), Here Comes the Sun (George 
Harrison) and (The Sun'll Come Out), Tomorrow (from Annie).  
  
We'll continue at Swallow Court until we resume singing at 
Halberton Village Hall from Friday 25 June, at 7.30pm, following 
COVID requirements. We look forward to performing at the 
Uffculme Show on Sunday 5 September. 
  
The MiDS is a social and musical group. There are no auditions in 
our inclusive, all age, mixed choir that includes first-timers and 
experienced singers; children and families are welcome. We don’t 
sing one type of music; we sing a little of everything across all 
styles from past to present. We're friendly, not cliquey and just 
enjoy singing together. Anyone interested in joining us will be most 
welcome; please contact us to find out more.  
 
This term, it's free, so come and try us out! 
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